Addressee: Mr or Ms *NAME*, MEP 

European Parliament

Bât. Altiero Spinelli, 

rue Wiertz / Wiertzstraat 60. 

Postcode: B-1047.

Bruxelles/Brussels

Thursday 8 September 2011 

Dear Mr or Ms *INSERT NAME*, MEP

I am writing regarding the European Parliament's recent decision to join the Access Info Europe vs. Council Case at the European Court of Justice (Case C-280/11 P). It is very important that our elected representatives have taken this essential step to intervene in favour of the democratic right to know.

I would therefore like to thank you for taking a stand and defending the public interest in the transparency of the European Union. Particularly given that over 50% of national legislation originates from the European Union, whilst one third of complaints to the European Ombudsman concern problems accessing EU documents. 

Member States have for too long acted in secrecy in Council negotiations, and the EU treaties are clear when they state that transparency in the legislative process is essential. Citizens must be able to participate in the debate leading up to the adoption of laws they will eventually have to abide by. The time has therefore come for decisions to be taken openly and as closely as possible to the citizens.

So thank you once again for defending transparency in the European Union by joining this case in support of Access Info Europe. 

With sincerest regards,

*YOUR NAME*

